We're rolling out the Red carpet for **Hunking 8th grade Promotion Dance**

You're going to Hollywood at Hunking! June 21, 2018

In preparation for this special event, we need student, parent & teacher volunteers. From types of decorations, food, events, etc.

Also we are hoping the 7th grade parents could help with setup, since the 8th grade parents will be attending the ceremony. A tradition that would continue throughout the years at Hunking.

One thing we would like is for every 8th grade student or parent to send a favorite photo(s) one or two, or even a short video(but not longer then 1 minute), with friends, school event, favorite moment at Hunking. Please send photos to promotiondance2018@gmail, by June 8th. The earlier the better.

If interested in being part of Promotion Dance committee, please email promotiondance2018@gmail.

Meetings/preparations will start the second week of May.

Sincerely Oscar & planning committee...



JOIN US IN CELEBRATING